ithout the generosity and support of local businesses, the 1983 Talon would not be possible. The annual staff wishes to thank the various businesses for acknowledging the high standings and purpose of John C. Calhoun Academy. Their continuing patronage provides a means for producing the annual which is a storage of our fondest memories. These businesses help make the result which everyone can be proud.

The 1983 school year is almost over, but the important happenings and even the little scoops of the year will linger in our hearts forever. Although one class will depart from the halls of John C., a new one will take its place, and the Academy will continue to go in style!





## Goin' In Style

